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Thankyou

Dear Friends,
Thankyou for praying so 9. &
faithfully for us. We are aware of “\j/
how much you help to support
us in that role. This last month
has been a very difficult time
and we have been even more
aware of our need of prayer in :
these times. There have been
We have had a few very difficult ~Some good
issues to deal with in school which moments too! We
have resulted in us having to ask  have continued to
two people, in two separate celebrate the

As part of our celebrations we want to
redo the bathrooms for the children in
the Annexe school which are as they
were built 40 years ago. We had a
jumble sale at the beginning of the
month and despite the rain raised over

incidents, to leave. These decades and the 2 thousand pounds.

situations are never easy and we  top primary

all feel the loss of a member. Even classes depicted

SO, we Ifnow our battles are not the 80’s with a

really with flesh and blood and .
- » fantastic show

know that this is a spiritual battle Eien

and one that God can use for our e _Ic el

good and also for the good of the enjoyed by all.

school. These situations make i next week
us even more dependent on the W€ move to the

Lord and our desire is that we should 20 S With the_ NSW
act fairly and with Christian principles ~ c€ntury coming a
so that the Lord can work in us making few weeks later!!
us even more like Him and so
strengthening our testimony to those
around us. Please continue to pray for
us and the school.

razﬂ

Mags has once more been to the sports camp in Brazﬂ, this
time with the younger secondary pupils. They took over 50
¥4 pupils to play sports with some Brazilian schools. Amazingly
they won quite a lot of their matches! They had a fantastic
% time and returned to school this week. The 9th Grade boys

. even beat the monitors in Basketball.




